
February 21, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Dan Armstrong 

1061 Lexington Avenue 

Astoria, OR  97103 

 

Dear Mr. Armstrong: 

 

Thank you for your letter of February 13, 1996 and the enclosed tape.  The Review Board will 

continue to seek to fulfill its mandate and help to renew public confidence in government.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


